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Oak Hill Heroes, 

As another week ends, I want to thank you for remaining steadfast in your commitment to combat this virus. You continue to fight for our individuals. You continue to fight for our students. And you continue to fight for one another. Thank YOU.  We are all in this together. And together we remain Oak Hill Strong. 

Our mask donations have been tremendous. To those of you who have donated, thank you. These are vital to our operating efforts. Your donations are making a significant impact to your fellow staff members on the front lines. We are continuing to collect masks, so please contact Michael Hoffer at Michael.Hoffer@OakHillCT.org if you are able to donate or assist in making them.

We remain in daily contact with local and state health officials, receiving appropriate guidance and support, and are acting on the most up to date information. Oak Hill is monitoring and regularly adapting to meet the latest recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Department of Public Health (DPH). 

Governor Ned Lamont has extended his Stay Safe, Stay Home order until May 20th, unless otherwise modified.  Also, schools will remain closed until May 20th, unless otherwise modified.  Lastly, Governor Lamont is recommending everyone to wear proper face coverings if you are unable to adhere to the social distancing policy.

During these difficult times, I know it can be stressful; I encourage us to be kind, remain united, and maintain the most positive outlook on the future. Let’s continue to do what we do best; empower individuals with disabilities and empower one another. 
Stay Connected Here:
1. Refer to the COVID-19 Oak Hill Confirmed Case Chart by visiting the Oak Hill INTRANET, to see confirmed cases within the Oak Hill network updated in real time. Link here: https://intra.oakhillct.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Oak-Hill-Confirmed-COVID-19-Cases-Chart-4.3.2020.pdf
1. Parents & Guardians resource and update page (we will continue to update this with resources, updates, and policy information) https://oakhillct.org/ 
1. We strongly urge you to continue to follow the CDC guidelines found here: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
1. Can you help? Below is a list of ways you can contribute to those in need here at Oak Hill during this crisis. Any efforts made from this list, are greatly appreciated. Click here for list: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSex53WoL5mTixhqQLMTz2o4fO01e7QfNWCy-3vpvAmnYumUXw/viewform  
1. Email our Coronavirus Task Force with questions & concerns at: CoronaResponse@oakhillct.org 

Thank you for all you do,  

Barry M. Simon
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